
 
 

 

May 24, 2021 

 

The Honorable Janet Yellen 

Secretary of the Treasury  

U.S. Department of the Treasury 

1500 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.  

Washington, DC  20220 

 

Dear 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2021/05/17/2021-10283/coronavirus-state-and-local-fiscal-recovery-funds
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/coronavirus/assistance-for-state-local-and-tribal-governments/state-and-local-fiscal-recovery-funds
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/coronavirus/assistance-for-state-local-and-tribal-governments/state-and-local-fiscal-recovery-funds
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1319/actions
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1319/actions
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/SLFRP-Fact-Sheet-FINAL1-508A.pdf




 

 

ABC encourages Treasury to further provide guidance that clarifies that state and local 

governments are in no way required to mandate PLAs on eligible construction projects and that 

the federal government’s encouragement of PLAs will not become a mandate or requirement at a 

later date. ABC appreciates your consideration of our request and look forward to your response. 

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss our concerns in greater detail. 

 


